ACTION REQUIRED

FROM: Jim Stanton

TO: Tim Luke 4-5-1994

SUBJECT: Change in Water User, District 45-B Birch Creek
The property of Clyde Bell (deceased) is now owned by Clydine Fonnesbeck, 2441 W. 16th St.,

Burley, ID, 83318. Please update your mailing list for water district meeting notices.

Thanks.




